
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

CHRISTIAN MALFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 9 January 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The Parish Council is continuing to work with local residents to identify a suitable 

location for the provision of an allotments facility in the village. 
 

 

• As a way forward in the continuing village debate about the future/location of the village 

hall, the Parish Council has formed an Advisory Committee to engage with residents. 

The Committee will comprise a number of Councillors and Non-Councillors. 
 

 

• Seven representatives from Christian Malford attended the inaugural meeting of the 

Parish Forum in Sutton Benger which all agreed had offered a useful opportunity to 

discuss matters of mutual concern (e.g. excessive use of the B4069 by heavy goods 

vehicles). 
 

 
Projects  
 

 

• The Parish Council has made application for S106 funding towards the major project to 

reprovide and enhance facilities at the Recreation Ground 
 

 

• Following the Parish Council’s decision to locate a Community Orchard in Malford 

Meadow, the Parish Council has sanctioned the procurement of fruit trees to meet the 

impending planting season. It has also agreed to plant an oak tree in the Meadow to 

celebrate the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee in 2012. 
 

 

• The Parish Council has agreed the sites for the installation of metro count equipment as 

the necessary precursor to joining the Wiltshire Community Speedwatch scheme. 
 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Date of the next Parish Council meeting – Tuesday 7
th
 February in the village hall 

starting at 7:30p 
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